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From:
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 9:10 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: RE: Macquarie point development

Categories: Vishaka

Hello 
Thank you 
 
Could we correct an error please. 
 
The multi purpose stadium and team as main remnants have potential to much needs stimulus to the Hobart and 
Tasmanaian economy.  
Should be. 
The multi purpose stadium, and Afl teams as tenants have provide a much needed stimulation of the Hobart and 
Tasmanian economy. 
 
Regards 
T Reece 
 

From: TPC Enquiry <tpc@planning.tas.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 3:04 PM 
To: Paul Reece  
Subject: RE: Macquarie point development 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Thank you for your email regarding the Project of State Significance - Macquarie Point Multipurpose Stadium - draft 
Guidelines. 
 
Your submission will be forwarded to the Panel and published online accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Level 3 144 Macquarie Street Hobart TAS 7000 
GPO Box 1691 Hobart TAS 7001 

03 6165 6828 
www.planning.tas.gov.au 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER: This email and any attachments are confidential and may be legally privileged (in which case neither is waived or lost by 
mistaken delivery). The email and any attachments are intended only for the intended addressee(s). Please notify us by return email if you have received this email 
and any attachments by mistake, and delete them. If this email and any attachments include advice, that advice is based on, and limited to, the instructions received 
by the sender. Any unauthorised use of this email and any attachments 
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From: Paul Reece   
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 2:58 PM 
To: TPC Enquiry  
Subject: Macquarie point development 
 

I fully support the AFL team and development of Macquarie point as a multi purpose stadium.  
The site currently is under utilised and development is essential. 
The multi purpose stadium and team as main remnants have potential to much needs stimulus to the Hobart and 
Tasmanaian economy.  
Providing the high level fiscal assessments have been undertaken with accuracy and are conservative and justify the 
benefits, I then fully agree and endorse the current development proposal for Macquarie point. 
 
Regards 
T. Reece 
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER 
The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is intended only for the person or persons to whom it 
is addressed. If you are not such a person, you are warned that any disclosure, copying or dissemination of the information is unauthorised. If you have received 
the transmission in error, please immediately contact this office by telephone, fax or email, to inform us of the error and to enable arrangements to be made for the 
destruction of the transmission, or its return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this transmission. 




